Clerk to the Parish Council

Sally Walmesley, Redwood Lodge, South St, Litlington, Nr Royston Herts. SG8 0QR 

 Telephone –01763 852137


Bassingbourn-cum-Kneesworth Parish Council

PARISH COUNCIL

RECREATION GROUND COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY 13th DECEMBER 2017   

Chapel Room, South End
7.30pm
RECREATION GROUND COMMITTEE

1.
Apologies for Absence

2.
Declaration of Interests Relating to Items on the Agenda and Requests for Dispensations
3.
Minutes of Last Meeting



4.
Matters Arising



4.1
Update on the village green Cherry tree



5.
Open Forum



6.
Correspondence


7.
Finances




7.1
Financial Report




7.2
Agreement of Pavilion Hire Fees 2018/19




7.3
Budget/Precept Requirement 2018/19



8.
Update on The MUGA Project



9.
Recreation Grounds Maintenance



9.1
Compacted soil under seating




9.2
Damaged Matting on South End entrance




9.3
Subsidence on South End ground



10.
Play Areas
10.1
Weekly Play Area Safety Reports/RoSPA Inspection 2017




10.1.1
Update on replacement Playdale equipment & Safety Surfacing




10.2
Elbourn Way 




10.2.1
Lighting of recreation area




10.2.2
5 a side Goal Posts




10.3
Request for Skateboard Park –Elbourn Way (Update)




10.4
Proposal to extend South End Play Area



11.
Pavilion 
11.1
New Pavilion Working Group Update

11.2
Pavilion Maintenance

11.2.1
Update on internal works

12.
Parish Paths

12.1
Footpath 14 path through Clunch Pit


12.2
Parish Footpaths Volunteer

13.
Councillors items for information and requiring the urgent attention of the Clerk

14.
Date of Next Meeting –21st February 2018
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE WELCOME 


